
I support this bill because we have a tremendous need for affordable housing.  While those who lose tax 
credits on homes and vacation homes may object, it will benefit all in the state. Our streets will be less 
crowded with homeless people. It will benefit families with children who move from place to place 
under very unstable conditions and consequently do not do as well in school as they should.  Children 
living under these conditions often drop out of school, commit crimes and end up in prison, an 
expensive alternative to housing.  
 Please move this bill out of committee and vote to support it. 
Sincerely, Judy Cirillo,  
 


